
PIZZA MONDAY IS BACK!  

We have a new vendor, Riccardo’s Restaurant 

 

Monday, September 13th   
will be our FIRST Pizza Monday  

of the 2021-2022 school year!  
  

Cheese Pizza slices will be served during lunchtime.  
  

 Volunteers Needed!  

We are always looking for volunteers to help serve pizza.  If you are 

available to volunteer one or more times, please sign up at:  

 
  

       https://bit.ly/PizzaVolunteersFirstHalf2021   

  

 

Mark your calendars!  
 Pizza Monday dates for the first half of the year:  

September – 13, 20, 27 

October – 4, 18, 25 

November – 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 

December – 6, 13, 20 

January – 10, 24, 31 

 

Need to order pizza? Go to www.nergepta.org to print the order form. 

  

Questions? Contact our Pizza Monday Chair, at nergepizzamonday@gmail,com. 
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